Our Laa.'y Queen. of Heaven School
K-2

May 31, 2017

Dear Families,

Thank you so much for entrusting your children to us. They have brought smiles to
our faces every day, warmed our hearts, and been

one. We will miss our students and families who are continuing on to St.Vincent de
Paul, and we will be excited to see everyone in August. Have an awesome summer!

Peace and grace to your family,
See you August 24th! \
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